Paper Petition Details

Residents Parking Scheme - The Green, Chalvey

We object to Slough Borough Council residents parking scheme for The Green, Chalvey
SL1 2SN. All residents would like this residents parking scheme to not go ahead starting
from 5% March, 2021 for immediate effect.

Also crucial information - residents were not informed of any consultation and double
yellow lines. As Slough Borough Council is fully aware, residents were struggling for
parking before at The Green, Chalvey. There are not sufficient parking spaces for all
residents by introducing double yellow lines Slough Borough Council have made it very
difficult for residents to find parking on The Green, Chalvey. Some yellow lines have been
put down unnecessarily without any thought going into it. We would like this residents
parking scheme to be removed as it is not adequate for residents.

This petition was received on 2" March, 2021.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 2" March, 2021.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 12th March,
2021.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 53

Council Response

Thank you for submitting the above petition, this has been passed onto me to respond
to.

| can confirm the enforcement dates for this scheme have been amended, a letter has
been sent to all residents today providing them with up to date information on this matter
and also the number of permits that can now be purchased per household. Please await
this letter as | am hoping it will help answer all your queries regarding these elements of
the scheme.

Furthermore we are now in the 6 month consultation period for this scheme. We would
not considering removing the scheme at this stage however | have logged your petition
as a formal representation to this scheme and your comments will be considered when
making a decision on the next steps.

| have also taken note of you comments regarding residents not knowing of the informal
consultation, however | can confirm letters were sent to residents of The Green informing
them of a proposed scheme. Furthermore when designing the scheme, double yellow
lines were introduced to areas where it was recognised that a parked vehicle would
compromise road safety and access.




| would like to reassure you that your petition has not been disregarded but has been
formally logged and will be taken into consideration. We will also be working closely with
your ward councillors on this matter.




